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Anyone driving in this area will see these panels enclosing and adjoining small villages. Built on prime agricultural land,
affecting wildlife, mental health and no thought to how it will be disposed of in the future.
The consultations were not acceptable and those present were not from and did not understand this area and did not
seem to be bothered or listen to concerns.
They are not using the original substation which was the main excuse for selecting this area, they are now building a new
one. The impact of heavy traffic on these country lanes will again affect wildlife and cause damage and congestion in local
areas. No permanent jobs will be created and locals will not benefit in any way. This large site will be detrimental to the
area.


